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Please note that I submitted testimony about an hour ago, saying that I supported 

this Measure, but I realize that I misunderstood. I hope that you are able to disregard 

that earlier testimony and accept this corrected one instead. 

 

With better understanding, I am now writing to strongly oppose HB 2038   

 

Instead of looking into nuclear reactors, Oregon should be investing in green energy. 

We need to make a commitment to safe energy. I do not believe that nuclear reactors 

belong in any of our Oregon communities or anywhere in our State 

 

In 1980 Oregonians voted for a moratorium on the building of nuclear power plants in 

our state. We need to respect that legal public expression. 


